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To:    Sales Representatives and Distributors 

Date:   04/28/2025 

Subject: 68B change to lubricant and application process 
 
 
Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.  
 
 
Description of Change 
 

Grayhill is changing the lubricant used on the 68B series and the process for applying it 
during manufacturing.  
 
The lubricant is in the same family as the previous, but it has a slightly higher viscosity 
for better ability to remain in place over the life of the product. 
 
The manufacturing process is changing to apply the lubricant more efficiently. 
 
Reason for Change 
 

The changes are designed to improve the quality of the product, resulting in quieter 
operation. The new lubricant has been tested to meet the 2M cycle rating for product 
life. 
 
Effective Date 
 

Production orders after March 25, 2025 will begin transitioning to the new lubricant and 
method. 
 
Part Numbers Affected 

 

All standard 68B part numbers; 68BY001, 68BY002, 68BY008, 68BY014, 68BY015, 
68BY022, 68BY023, 68BY031, 68BY034, 68BY039, 68BY040, 68BY041, 68BY043, 
68BY044, 68BY047, 68BY048, 68BY049, 68BY052, 68BY053, 68BY054, 68BY057 
 
Action Required 
 
Please contact your Grayhill, Inc. Sales Area Leader for further information. 
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